
Cooper, Kathy 

From: ContactForm@state.pa.us 
Sent: Thursday, October 24, 2013 12:02 PM 
To: Help 
Subject: IRRC Website - New Message 
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A new message has arrived from the IRRC Website 

First Name: Janet 

Last Name: Schrader 

Company: 

Email: jhschrader6172@gmail.com 

Subject: Common Core Curriculum 

Message: 
I am writing to state that I am vehemently opposed to the implementation of Common Core here in PA or 
ANYWHERE, for that matter. Common Core threatens to dumb-down curriculum standards, take away local 
control, and will collect personal data on every student and their families. The government has MORE than 
enough intrusion into our lives and our personal freedoms as well as decision making concerning the raising and 
educating of our own children. Likewise, Common Core will take even more of our hard-earned tax dollars to 
do it! Common Core must NOT be allowed in our public schools. Ever! Respectfully yours, Janet Schrader 
Retired PA school educator 


